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Dear Pastor, Church, and praying friends, 

Greetings from the Navajo Indian Reservation. I pray that this letter finds you doing well in serving our 

Lord.  

We are thankful in all that God has done in the last few months, both Old Paths Baptist and Newcomb 

Baptist Church continue to stay busy getting out the Gospel. We rejoice in the three souls that were saved! 

Both churches came together and had a great Thanksgiving fellowship. It is always a blessing to see God 

work in the lives of our dear people, to see our folks laugh and enjoy the fellowship was a blessing. Thank 

you for all who gave shoe boxes and backpacks full of goodies to give to our dear Navajo children in our 

area.  

We look back in 2021 and are grateful for all that God has done. Many have found Truth, turned to Jesus 

and were baptized, some made relationships right in Holy matrimony, thousands of tracts given, some 

young Navajo boys surrendered to preach, families re-built, I can go on about how God is Faithful! The 

work continues into 2022 and we are anticipating again a fruitful year! 

We have prayed and worked fervently for three years for Newcomb Baptist Church to receive its own site. 

God answered our prayers by blessing us with an abandoned church building that we get to renovate. 

Some of you graciously gave financially to the building project and we are incredibly grateful for all who 

had a part. Please continue to pray for the work as we are anxious to move in. There is still room to be 

blessing to the building project. 

Through all the busyness, our family had a wonderful Christmas. Thank you for the thoughtful love      

offering that made our Christmas extra special.  

We want to say thank you for allowing us to help you fulfill the great commission as your ambassadors. 

We thank you for the prayers and your spiritual investment here on the Navajo Indian Reservation. Let us 

press forward in 2022, and may God continue to bless you richly. 

 

In Christ, 


